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Memorandum for General Ulio1
March 19, 1941   [Washington, D.C.]

I learn that newly activated units are starting without any company funds.  Please look into the matter of seeing whether or not some arrangements can be made to meet this situation.

[P.S.]  Could we not advance some of the Red X money and take repayment.2
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1. Brigadier General James A. Ulio, formerly the assistant adjutant general, was in command of the new Morale Branch, which had been created on March 14, 1941. (Watson, Chief of Staff , pp. 232–33.) 

2. The postscript concerning the Red Cross on the file copy had been added in the handwriting of Marshall’s secretary.
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